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The submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on
11/10/2021.

Having regard to:
» the nature and scale of the proposed development,
¢ the potential issues arising,
o the public interest in the case particularly in respect of Ballyhea village
{(XC211 and XC212), and
» the objections made to the proposed CPQ,
the Board decided, as recommended by the Senior Planning Inspector, that an Oral

Hearing should be held in this instance.

Board Member: Date: 11/10/2021

Dave Walsh
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